
 
Announcements 

 
 

(1)The Tuesday Club will meet again this Tuesday 8th January.  
David and Maureen Irwin will be along giving a talk entitled 
‘Travellers Tales”.  
 
(2)The church is open on a Wednesday morning for anyone who 

would like to spend time in prayer and quiet reflection. 
 

(3) PW are looking forward to hearing from Ryan Pearse, our 
intern, at our next meeting on Monday 14th January at 8.00pm. 
 

(4)Any outstanding subscriptions for Herald and IBRA Readings 
should be made to the church office in the envelope provided. 
 

(5)Need a lift to church or can you provide a lift for someone 
who may live close to you?  If this is the case, please contact 
Mervyn Nelson. 
 
Next Sunday: Children’s Church is with Jordan Goldie and Adam 
Steele 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Sunday 6th January 2019 
 

 

 

               
 

              

 

 
 
 
 

   

 
 
 
 

MORNING WORSHIP at 11.30am 
 
 
 

 
 

 

    
 
 
 
 

 

Thought for the Week 
 

If anyone is in Christ the new creation has come; 
the old has gone, the new is here. 

 
                                                                  2 Corinthians 5:17 

 

 

 

 

A WARM WELCOME is extended to members and 
visitors to our Services today. We hope you feel at 

home in our Worship.   
 

THE VISITORS’ BOOK is in the front porch for 
signing.  

THE YELLOW WELCOME CARDS in the pews are 
for 

 your convenience and may be placed on the  
Offering Plate. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

MORNING COMMUNION SERVICE 

 
Organ Prelude & Preparation for Worship in quietness before God 
 
Welcome and Announcements 

Scripture Sentences  
 

PRAISE  125   Lord, for the years   (Lord of the Years)  

       
Prayer &  Lord’s Prayer 
 
Scripture Reading   1 Chronicles 16:23-29  (page 419) 
 

PRAISE  133  Heavenly Father, You have brought us  (Blaenwern)
  
(Children leave for Children’s Church) 
 
Offering  & Prayer of Dedication 
 

PRAISE  98   The King of Love my shepherd is  
     (Dominus regit me)
  

Prayer of Intercession  
  

Scripture Reading  Hebrews 2:1-4   (page 1201) 
 
Sermon    A great danger and a great salvation 
 
Collection of the Communion Tokens 
 

PRAISE   Psalm 116 vs. 13-19  I’ll of salvation take the cup  
      (St. Paul)  

 
SACRAMENT OF THE LORD’S SUPPER 

 

PRAISE  380   Alleluia, sing to Jesus!  (Hyfrydol) 
 
Benediction    
 

 

Men's Toiletries Wanted!  
 

The Mission Committee would be grateful for donations of 
any men's toiletries which will be passed on to the home 

mission project on the Lisburn Road - International Meeting 
Point. The IMP offers a wide variety of help and services to 

those who come through its doors: serving food and drinks in 
the cafe, offering legal advice, running English classes, taking 

people shopping, helping the unemployed find jobs and 

leading Bible studies. 
 

A box will be available in the vestibule for any donations over 
the next couple of weeks. 

 
Thank you for your generosity. 

 
BB will resume again tomorrow night, 

Monday 7th January. 
 

The Tuesday Club and Leisure Group recommences this 
Tuesday 8th January.  All new members welcome. 

 
The Badminton Club and The Wednesday Evening Bowling 

Club will recommence this Wednesday 9th January. 
 

Rainbows and Brownies start up again this Thursday 10th 
January. 

 
Sunday School begins again next Sunday 13th January. 

 
PW will recommence on Monday 14th January. 


